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Upcoming Events 

Easter Party 
Join us on Sunday, April 2, 2017 at 1pm in the downstairs 

Sunshine Room for our Annual Easter Party!  There will be 

some fun crafts, a light lunch, lots of sweets, games, 

prizes, and an Easter Egg Hunt!  If we are lucky, we may 

even get a surprise visit with the Easter Bunny himself!  All 

are welcome!  RSVP by Wednesday, March 29, 2017 

 

Youth Telegraphic Bowling Tournament 
Interested in a fun family night out?  Join us on Tuesday, 

March 28, 2017 from 7-9pm AND/OR Friday, March 31, 

2017 from 6-8pm in the bowling alley for the Youth 

Telegraphic Bowling Tournament!  We will have some 

light snacks and refreshments available.   Family 

members can bowl too, only $10/adult!  

 

Interested in becoming a Circle 36 Member? 
We will have a Lodge Representative at both the Easter 

Party and Youth Telegraphic if you or anyone you know 

is interested in becoming a member!!  Come join in on 

the fun!! 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION: 
 

Bryn Snow 

bryncsnow@gmail.com 

(518) 524-4395 

 

Darcy Bible 

dbrand405@gmail.com 

(412) 848 - 2891 

 

Circle 36 

snpjcircle36@yahoo.com 
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Circle 36 News 

 
2016 Christmas Party 
Oh what fun we had at the Annual Christmas Party this 

year!  If you weren’t there, you missed a good time!  

There was pinning the Heart on the Grinch, stuffing 

stockings, doing the Santa Limbo and making 

ornaments for the Christmas tree.  If that wasn’t enough, 

we had a buffet of Kid’s Favorite food, hot cocoa, 

cookies and milk, and even some Who Pudding! Of 

course we cannot forget about the Photo Booth and a 

visit from Santa! It was really nice of everyone to make 

Christmas Cards for the children in the Children Hospital 

this year.  Santa offered to do the Circle a favor and 

delivered them himself to the children!  He also promised 

that he would come back to visit the kids of Circle 36 at 

the beginning of December 2017. We can’t wait to see 

him again! 

 

 

Meet the Directors: 
Bryn Snow is your Circle Director.  This is her second year 

as Circle Director.  Her family has just welcomed a new 

baby girl, Cydney, into the world!  She loves working with 

kids and really enjoys her duties as Circle Director!  Bryn is 

looking forward to planning more events for the kiddos 

to enjoy throughout the year! 

 

Darcy Bible is your Assistant Circle Director.  This is her first 

year assisting with Circle.  Darcy is a HS Math Teacher 

and a lifelong member of the SNPJ!  She is excited to 

help plan some successful events and increase 

membership enrollment with our youth! 

 

 

 

Meet the Directors: 
 

Bryn Snow 
 

 

 
Darcy Bible 



3 

 


